
 

Ash C E V C Primary School,  Main Street,  Ash,  Martock 
Somerset  TA12  6NS   Telephone:  01935 822674   
Email:  office@ashprimaryschool.co.uk 
 
Headteacher: Rebecca Bennett 
 
5th January 2022 

Dear Ash Families 

Swimming Lessons for the Spring term 

Year 3, Year 4 and Year 2 (split into 2 groups) 

We are very pleased to be continuing our swimming sessions on Friday mornings at Goldenstones Pool, 
Yeovil, from 10.00am to 10.30am. The first session this term will be on Friday 14th January. Children need 
to be at school on time as the coach will be leaving just after 9am. 

The children will be swimming on the following dates: 

14th January Y3, Y4 and Y2 Group 1 4th March Y3, Y4 and Y2 Group 2 

21st January  Y3, Y4 and Y2 Group 1 11th March Y3, Y4 and Y2 Group 2 

28th January  Y3, Y4 and Y2 Group 1 18th March Y3, Y4 and Y2 Group 2 

4th February Y3, Y4 and Y2 Group 1 25th March Y3, Y4 and Y2 Group 2 

11th February Y3, Y4 and Y2 Group 1 1st April Y3, Y4 and Y2 Group 2 

18th February Y3, Y4 and Y2 Group 1   

The weekly voluntary contribution will be £2.75 per child per week towards the costs of the coach, entry to 
the pool and the swimming instructors. Payment items have been set up on your Parent Pay account as a 
reducing amount to allow you to pay in instalments over the term.   

To help us with setting groups please could you click on the following link 

https://forms.office.com/r/in5PGXMGqB  to confirm your child’s current swimming ability. 

Boys should wear proper swimming trunks, not shorts or longer beach type shorts. Girls should wear one 
piece swimming costumes. We do ask that all children are bought to school as normal and are taken        
together to the pool. If your child wears their swimwear under their uniform please do remember to bring 
underwear for after swimming. Also we are not allowed to have any snacks on the bus to the pool, and no 
personal possessions, including watches, are to be brought to the pool. 

If you are interested in booking lessons outside of school, lessons at Goldenstones can be booked via 
https:///www.freedom-leisure.co.uk/swim-lessons/ 

If you do have any queries regarding the swimming provision, please do not hesitate to email the school 
office. 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs Divall 
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